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bewoordingen over de jaren waarin hij politiek werd gevormd en over de bepalende
momenten in de eerste termijn van zijn historische presidentschap - een roerige
periode vol dramatische veranderingen. Obama neemt de lezer aan de hand op een
fascinerende reis, die voert van zijn eerste politieke aspiraties en de cruciale
overwinning in de voorverkiezingen van Iowa - waarin de kracht van grassrootsactivisme aan het licht kwam - tot de revolutionaire avond van 4 november 2008,
toen hij werd gekozen tot 44ste president van de Verenigde Staten en daarmee de
eerste Afro-Amerikaan werd die het hoogste ambt in het land zou bekleden. In zijn
bespiegelingen over het presidentschap toont hij op een bijzondere en
scherpzinnige wijze welke mogelijkheden en beperkingen presidentiële macht met
zich meebrengt, en daarnaast biedt hij ons een uniek inzicht in de dynamiek van de
Amerikaanse partijpolitiek en de internationale diplomatie. Obama neemt de lezer
mee tot in het Oval Office en de Situation Room van het Witte Huis, maar ook naar
steden als Moskou, Caïro en Peking. We zijn getuige van zijn overwegingen bij het
samenstellen van zijn kabinet, hoe hij worstelt met een mondiale financiële
crisis, Vladimir Poetin inschat, schijnbaar onoverbrugbare conflicten beteugelt om
zijn wet op de gezondheidszorg te verwezenlijken, botst met zijn generaals over de
te volgen strategie in Afghanistan, hervormingen op Wall Street doorvoert,
doortastend optreedt na de ramp met de Deepwater Horizon en opdracht geeft tot
Operatie Neptune's Spear, die leidt tot de dood van Osama bin Laden. Een beloofd
land is een bijzonder intiem en persoonlijk boek - het verhaal over een man die
historische beslissingen neemt, over het rotsvaste geloof van de opbouwwerker die
op de proef wordt gesteld op het wereldpodium. Obama is openhartig over de
moeilijkheden die hij ondervond toen hij als zwarte Amerikaan president wilde
worden, waarbij hij de verwachtingen verpersoonlijkte van een generatie die werd
geïnspireerd door de boodschap van hoop en verandering en de morele problemen
trotseerde die besluitvorming op het hoogste niveau met zich meebrengt. Obama is
openhartig over de krachten die hem in eigen land en elders tegenwerkten, eerlijk
over de invloed die het verblijf in het Witte Huis had op zijn vrouw en kinderen.
Daarnaast is hij niet terughoudend in het delen van zijn onzekerheden en
teleurstellingen. Toch wijkt hij nooit af van zijn overtuiging dat binnen het
geweldige, zich voortdurend ontwikkelende Amerikaanse experiment vooruitgang
altijd mogelijk is. Dit fraai geschreven en krachtige boek getuigt van Barack
Obama's inzicht dat democratie geen geschenk van boven is, maar iets dat is
gestoeld op inlevingsvermogen en wederzijds begrip, iets waaraan we samen
voortbouwen, elke dag weer.
Empirical Research and Writing Leanne C. Powner 2014-11-04 Students can easily
misstep when they first begin to do research. Leanne C. Powner’s new title
Empirical Research and Writing: A Student′s Practical Guide provides valuable
advice and guidance on conducting and writing about empirical research. Chapter by
chapter, students are guided through the key steps in the research process.
Written in a lively and engaging manner and with a dose of humor, this practical
text shows students exactly how to choose a research topic, conduct a literature
review, make research design decisions, collect and analyze data, and then write
up and present the results. The book′s approachable style and just-in-time
information delivery make it a text students will want to read, and its wideranging and surprisingly sophisticated coverage will make it an important resource
for their later coursework.
Reading and Writing for Civic Literacy Donald Lazere 2015-12-03 This brief edition
of a groundbreaking textbook addresses the need for college students to develop
critical reading, writing, and thinking skills for self-defense in the contentious
arena of American civic rhetoric. Designed for first-year or more advanced
composition and critical thinking courses, it is one-third shorter than the
original edition, more affordable for students, and easier for teachers to cover
in a semester or quarter. It incorporates up-to-date new readings and analysis of
controversies like the growing inequality of wealth in America and the debates in
the 2008 presidential campaign, expressed in opposing viewpoints from the
political left and right. Exercises help students understand the ideological
positions and rhetorical patterns that underlie such opposing views. Widely
debated issues of whether objectivity is possible and whether there is a liberal
or conservative bias in news and entertainment media, as well as in education
itself, are foregrounded as topics for rhetorical analysis.
A Historical Introduction to Mathematical Modeling of Infectious Diseases Ivo M.
Foppa 2016-10-18 A Historical Introduction to Mathematical Modeling of Infectious
Diseases: Seminal Papers in Epidemiology offers step-by-step help on how to
navigate the important historical papers on the subject, beginning in the 18th
century. The book carefully, and critically, guides the reader through seminal
writings that helped revolutionize the field. With pointed questions, prompts, and
analysis, this book helps the non-mathematician develop their own perspective,
relying purely on a basic knowledge of algebra, calculus, and statistics. By
learning from the important moments in the field, from its conception to the 21st
century, it enables readers to mature into competent practitioners of
epidemiologic modeling. Presents a refreshing and in-depth look at key historical
works of mathematical epidemiology Provides all the basic knowledge of mathematics
readers need in order to understand the fundamentals of mathematical modeling of
infectious diseases Includes questions, prompts, and answers to help apply
historical solutions to modern day problems
UPSC IAS Mains : SOCIOLOGY CATEGORISED PAPERS Editorial Board useful for UPSC,
IAS, PCS, Civil Services, related Govt Recruitment Exams
The Scientist's Handbook for Writing Papers and Dissertations Antoinette Miele
Wilkinson 1991 A step-by-step guide to the preparation and writing of scientific
papers and dissertations in the biological, physical and social sciences, offering
advice on how to set and achieve writing objectives and how to structure and
organize material.
Doing Academic Research Ted Gournelos 2019-05-14 Online student resource material
cab be accessed under the 'Support Materials' tab at
https://www.routledge.com/9780367207939 Doing Academic Research is a concise,
accessible, and tightly organized overview of the research process in the
humanities, social sciences, and business. Conducting effective scholarly research
can seem like a frustrating, confusing, and unpleasant experience. Early
researchers often have inconsistent knowledge and experience, and can become
overwhelmed – reducing their ability to produce high quality work. Rather than a
book about research, this is a practical guide to doing research. It guides
budding researchers along the process of developing an effective workflow, where
to go for help, and how to actually complete the project. The book addresses
diversity in abilities, interest, discipline, and ways of knowing by focusing not

Oswaal ISC Question Bank Class 12 Physics, Chemistry, Biology, English Paper-1 & 2
(Set of 5 Books) (For 2023 Exam) Oswaal Editorial Board 2022-05-26 This product
covers the following: Strictly as per the Full syllabus for Board 2022-23 Exams
Includes Questions of the both - Objective & Subjective Types Questions
Chapterwise and Topicwise Revision Notes for in-depth study Modified & Empowered
Mind Maps & Mnemonics for quick learning Concept videos for blended learning
Previous Years’ Board Examination Questions and Marking scheme Answers with
detailed explanation to facilitate exam-oriented preparation. Examiners comments &
Answering Tips to aid in exam preparation. Includes Topics found Difficult &
Suggestions for students. Includes Academically important Questions (AI) Dynamic
QR code to keep the students updated for 2023 Exam paper or any further ISC
notifications/circulars
Introductory Chemistry Doris Kimbrough 2002 This lab manual helps students develop
data acquisition, organization, and analysis skills while teaching basic
techniques. Students construct their own data tables, answer conceptual questions,
and make predictions before performing experiments. They also have the opportunity
to visualize and describe molecular level activity and explain the results.
Summarizing Information Brigitte Endres-Niggemeyer 2012-12-06 This monograph
summarizes what we know about summarizing, and offers a detailed analysis of
professional summarizing. A computer simulation of the cognitive processes in
expert summarizers is offered on the accompanying CD-ROM.
How to Write a Great Research Paper Book Builders 2004-08-27 Research like a proand write a winning paper! Do research papers make you nervous? Don't panic! This
task isn'tas overwhelming as it may seem--and conducting good research is
animportant skill to have. With How to Write a Great Research Paper,you'll see how
easy and rewarding it can be to explore a topic andpresent your ideas in an
organized and interesting way. Filled with easy-to-follow instructions and
valuable tips, this newguide breaks the entire process down into 7 Keys to
Success: * Find a Topic * Look It Up * Take Notes * Outline Your Paper * Create
Your First Draft * Revise and Edit Your Draft * Present Your Paper So take a deep
breath, relax-and get ready to write a top-notchresearch paper!
Future Ready Research Papers Lyric Green 2017-07-15 Students start writing
research papers at a young age and continue to do so throughout the course of
their education. But writing a research paper may not be as easy as it seems.
Through easy-to follow instructions, examples, and clear text, student will learn
how to write a research paper and cite their sources. Quick facts, activities, and
sidebars help make the concept of research clearer for the reader. The glossary
reinforces new vocabulary, while Further Reading encourages further exploration
into the topic.
Office 2008 for Macintosh: The Missing Manual Jim Elferdink 2008-03-20 Still the
top-selling software suite for Mac users, Microsoft Office has been improved and
enhanced to take advantage of the latest Mac OS X features. You'll find lots of
new features in Office 2008 for Word, Excel, PowerPoint and Entourage, but not a
page of printed instructions to guide you through the changes. Office 2008 for
Macintosh: The Missing Manual gives you the friendly, thorough introduction you
need, whether you're a beginner who can't do more than point and click, or a power
user who's ready to tackle a few advanced techniques. To cover Word, Excel,
PowerPoint and Entourage, this guide gives you four superb books in one -- a
separate section each for program! You can manage your day and create
professional-looking documents, spreadsheets, and presentations in no time. Office
2008 has been redesigned so that the windows, toolbars, and icons blend in better
with your other Mac applications. But there are still plenty of oddities. That's
why this Missing Manual isn't shy about pointing out which features are gems in
the rough -- and which are duds. With it, you'll learn how to: Navigate the new
user interface with its bigger and more graphic toolbars Use Word, Excel,
PowerPoint, and Entourage separately or together Keep track of appointments and
manage daily priorities with the My Day feature Create newsletters, flyers,
brochures, and more with Word's Publishing Layout View Build financial documents
like budgets and invoices with Excel's Ledger Sheets Get quick access to all
document templates and graphics with the Elements Gallery Organize all of your
Office projects using Entourage's Project Center Scan or import digital camera
images directly into any of the programs Customize each program with power-user
techniques With Office 2008 for Macintosh: The Missing Manual, you get objective
and entertaining instruction to help you tap into all of the features of this
powerful suite, so you can get more done in less time.
Leadership, Education, and Training United States. Army. Junior ROTC. 2005
Starting and Finishing the Paper Michael Walters 2006-08-01 Starting and Finishing
the Paper: A How-to Guide to Quality College Papers, Second Edition is an
excellent book for college students having difficulties with writing their college
papers. It is a fun and step-by-step approach from start to finish.Starting and
Finishing the Paper covers how to start a paper, how to write an introduction, how
to handle different assignments, building the body of the paper, plagiarism,
proper quoting, paragraph construction, transitions, and writing conclusions. It
also contains many writing examples for students to follow.Starting and Finishing
the Paper is short and to the point, but not short on advice to the college
student from two professors of writing who have taught for decades. Inside are
many insightful comments written by the authors about the pitfalls students fall
into and how to avoid them. It is not only written for students taking their first
college composition course but also for students who need to write research papers
and literary papers.
How to Write and Present Technical Information Charles H. Sides 1999-02-18 This
book shows professionals how to communicate effectively about technology in
business and industry.
A Mathematician’s Practical Guide to Mentoring Undergraduate Research Michael
Dorff 2019-09-16 A Mathematician's Practical Guide to Mentoring Undergraduate
Research is a complete how-to manual on starting an undergraduate research
program. Readers will find advice on setting appropriate problems, directing
student progress, managing group dynamics, obtaining external funding, publishing
student results, and a myriad of other relevant issues. The authors have decades
of experience and have accumulated knowledge that other mathematicians will find
extremely useful.
Een beloofd land Barack Obama 2020-11-17 In dit boeiende, langverwachte eerste
deel van zijn presidentiële memoires vertelt Barack Obama het verhaal van zijn
onwaarschijnlijke odyssee van een jongeman die op zoek is naar zijn identiteit tot
de leider van de vrije wereld. Hij schrijft in buitengewoon persoonlijke
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just on the process of conducting any one method in detail, but also on the ways
in which someone might choose a research method and conduct it successfully.
Finally, it emphasizes accessibility and approachability through real-world
examples, key insights, tips, and tricks from active researchers. This book is a
highly useful addition to both content area courses and research methods courses,
as well as a practical guide for graduate students and independent scholars
interested in publishing their research.
Writing Human Factors Research Papers Don Harris 2012 It is one thing to write a
good scientific paper; it is quite another thing to get it published. Don Harris
draws upon nearly a quarter of a century of experience as an author and reviewer
of research papers, and ultimately as a journal editor. By his own admission, it
contains all the things he wished that his mentors had told him 25 years ago, but
did not. The material in the book is drawn from many years of finding all these
things out for himself.
White Papers For Dummies Gordon Graham 2013-03-20 A fast and easy way to write
winning white papers! Whether you’re a marketing manager seeking to use
whitepapers to promote your business, or a copywriter keen to break intothis wellpaying field, White Papers For Dummies gives you awealth of practical, hands-on
advice from one of the world’sleading experts in the field. The fact-based
documents known as white papers have been calledthe “king of content.” No other
B2B marketing piece cando more to generate leads, nurture prospects, and
buildmindshare. Where white papers were once used only by technology firms,
theyare becoming “must-have” items in the marketing toolkitfor almost any B2B
firm. Practically every startup must produce awhite paper as part of its business
planning. But writing effective white papers is a big challenge. Now youcan
benefit from the experience of a white paper specialistwho’s done more than 200
projects for clients from SiliconValley to Finland, from mighty Google to tiny
startups. AuthorGordon Graham—also known as That White PaperGuy—provides dozens of
tips and tricks to help your projectcome together faster and easier. White Papers
For Dummies will help you to: Quickly determine if your B2B firm could benefit
from a whitepaper Master the three phases of every white paper project: planning,
production, and promotion Understand when and how to use the three main types of
whitepaper Decide which elements to include and which to leave out Learn the best
practices of seasoned white paper researchersand writers Choose from 40 different
promotional tactics to get the wordout Avoid common mistakes that many beginners
make
De druiven der gramschap John Steinbeck 2013-05-17 Schokkend en controversieel was
Steinbecks klassieke meesterwerk toen het in 1939 verscheen en Amerika met zijn
eigen zelfkant confronteerde. Tegen de achtergrond van het kurkdroge Oklahoma en
het migrantenleven in Californië volgen we de familie Joad, die, net als duizenden
andere kleine boeren en landarbeiders in de jaren dertig, gedwongen is naar het
westen te vertrekken op zoek naar het beloofde land of in ieder geval naar werk.
Hun verhaal is er een van valse hoop, onmogelijk verlangen en dromen die in duigen
vallen. Toch weet Steinbeck hun strijd zó intens menselijk, groots en met een
geweldige morele visie te beschrijven, dat De druiven der gramschap een lofzang op
het uithoudingsvermogen en de waardigheid van de menselijke geest is.
A Manual for Writers of Research Papers, Theses, and Dissertations, Seventh
Edition Kate L. Turabian 2009-08-14 Dewey. Bellow. Strauss. Friedman. The
University of Chicago has been the home of some of the most important thinkers of
the modern age. But perhaps no name has been spoken with more respect than
Turabian. The dissertation secretary at Chicago for decades, Kate Turabian
literally wrote the book on the successful completion and submission of the
student paper. Her Manual for Writers of Research Papers, Theses, and
Dissertations, created from her years of experience with research projects across
all fields, has sold more than seven million copies since it was first published
in 1937. Now, with this seventh edition, Turabian’s Manual has undergone its most
extensive revision, ensuring that it will remain the most valuable handbook for
writers at every level—from first-year undergraduates, to dissertation writers
apprehensively submitting final manuscripts, to senior scholars who may be old
hands at research and writing but less familiar with new media citation styles.
Gregory G. Colomb, Joseph M. Williams, and the late Wayne C. Booth—the gifted team
behind The Craft of Research—and the University of Chicago Press Editorial Staff
combined their wide-ranging expertise to remake this classic resource. They
preserve Turabian’s clear and practical advice while fully embracing the new modes
of research, writing, and source citation brought about by the age of the
Internet. Booth, Colomb, and Williams significantly expand the scope of previous
editions by creating a guide, generous in length and tone, to the art of research
and writing. Growing out of the authors’ best-selling Craft of Research, this new
section provides students with an overview of every step of the research and
writing process, from formulating the right questions to reading critically to
building arguments and revising drafts. This leads naturally to the second part of
the Manual for Writers, which offers an authoritative overview of citation
practices in scholarly writing, as well as detailed information on the two main
citation styles (“notes-bibliography” and “author-date”). This section has been
fully revised to reflect the recommendations of the fifteenth edition of The
Chicago Manual of Style and to present an expanded array of source types and
updated examples, including guidance on citing electronic sources. The final
section of the book treats issues of style—the details that go into making a
strong paper. Here writers will find advice on a wide range of topics, including
punctuation, table formatting, and use of quotations. The appendix draws together
everything writers need to know about formatting research papers, theses, and
dissertations and preparing them for submission. This material has been thoroughly
vetted by dissertation officials at colleges and universities across the country.
This seventh edition of Turabian’s Manual for Writers of Research Papers, Theses,
and Dissertations is a classic reference revised for a new age. It is tailored to
a new generation of writers using tools its original author could not have
imagined—while retaining the clarity and authority that generations of scholars
have come to associate with the name Turabian.
Successful Surgical Research Kemal I. Deen 2006 The book aims to guide researchers
in medicine and surgery in effectively planning and carrying out their research,
and successfully publishing the results. It provides comprehensive advice on all
essential components necessary for the conduct of medical research, from
formulating the basic idea, preparing a research business plan for the ethical
review committee, statistical control of the research, writing of abstract to oral
presentation and publication. Issues like critical appraisal of scientific papers
and research misconduct are also included.
So You Want to be a Scientist? Philip A. Schwartzkroin 2009-08-27 What does it
take to be a scientist? Equally important, what does it take to be happy as a
scientist? Drawing on thirty years of experience, Philip Schwartzkroin offers the
budding scientist an invaluable glimpse into the day-to-day life of the
researcher, filling a huge hole in the education of most would-be scientists-whether undergraduates or high school seniors. As Schwartzkroin points out, many
of the most important things researchers learn as they hone their craft are not
written down anywhere. And many of these insights come as a surprise to the naïve
and well-meaning student who somehow believes that "doing research" is an
occupation that is substantially different from doing a job in "the real world."
This book looks at the "job" of science. Starting with suggestions about how to
decide whether you'd want to pursue such a career (and if so, how to get started),
the book works through some of the obvious topics relevant to a research
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profession--how to write a paper, give a talk, construct a grant proposal. It also
examines less obvious topics that are generally incorporated into a research
education only by trial and error--"thinking" like a scientist, negotiating
scientific politics, dealing with research ethics, and understanding social
interactions. And the book includes many "real-life situations" that may confront
the young scientist, along with the author's advice on how to solve these
problems. Based on the author's long career in the laboratory and his rich
experience mentoring trainees, So You Want to be a Scientist provides information
and insights that will help the young scientist make better decisions and choices.
It will also be useful to teachers, counselors, and parents for its realistic look
at the demands and requirements for success in a research career.
Ideas and Details M. Garrett Bauman 2003-07 This brief rhetoric with a strong
focus on student writing now offers more detailed writing strategies, addresses
electronic research, and fully integrates professional examples from InfoTrac®
College Edition.
An EasyGuide to APA Style Beth M. Schwartz 2016-02-25 Written by experienced
psychology instructors Beth M. Schwartz, R. Eric Landrum, and Regan A. R. Gurung,
all active and respected members of the American Psychological Association (APA)
Society for the Teaching of Psychology, the updated Third Edition of An EasyGuide
to APA Style provides a reader-friendly guide for mastering APA style and covers
all sections of an APA-style paper. Clear, conversational, and humorous, the book
presents easy-to-understand explanations of how to write research papers, term
papers, and lab reports, and cite references following APA style and format. The
authors focus on the most essential elements of APA style and format, offering
useful advice, tips, and visual representations.
Unified English
Digital Libraries: Universal and Ubiquitous Access to Information George Buchanan
2008-11-14 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 11th
International C- ference on Asian Digital Libraries (ICADL 2008) held in Bali,
Indonesia, in December 2008. The objective of this conference series is to provide
a forum for presentation of high-quality research in the ?eld of digital
libraries. ICADL 2008 provided an opportunity for digital libraries researchers
and practitioners in the Asia Paci?c area and beyond to gather to explore ideas,
exchange and share experiences, and further build the research network in this
region. ICADL 2008 was a truly international event, with presenters from 21
countries. A total of 63 papers were accepted for inclusion in the proceedings: 30
full papers, 20 short papers, and extended abstracts of 13 posters. Submissions
were subject to a rigorous, blind peer-review process. The research topics cover
the spectrum of digital libraries, including multimedia digital libraries, usabity and evaluation, information retrieval, ontologies, social tagging, metadata
issues, multi- and cross-language retrieval, digital preservation, scholarly plishing and communities, and more. Additionally, three tutorials were o?ered in
association with the conference by Andreas Rauber (Vienna University of
Technology), David Bainbridge (University of Waikato), and George Buchanan
(Swansea University).
Cengage Advantage Books: Ideas & Details M. Garrett Bauman 2012-01-01 IDEAS &
DETAILS: A GUIDE TO COLLEGE WRITING, Eighth Edition, offers a simple and
straightforward approach to the essentials of writing papers--from research and
style to grammar and mechanics--to show students how detailed writing strategies
can help them succeed in any course. In this brief writing guide, students will
also discover timely professional essays, a balance of short and long assignments,
and over one hundred brain teasers that provide students with invention strategies
to stimulate creativity. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Twelfth Night: Language and Writing Frances E. Dolan 2014-04-24 Frances E. Dolan
examines the puzzling pronouns and puns, the love poetry, mischief, and disguises
of Twelfth Night, exploring its themes of grief, obsessive love, social climbing
and gender identity, and helping you towards your own close-readings.
The Little Brown Guide to Writing Research Papers Michael Meyer 1985 This book
first explains the purpose and value of the research writing assignment and then
guides students through each step of the research writing process.
Introduction to Teaching Gene E. Hall 2015-12-09 Introduction to Teaching: Making
a Difference in Student Learning, Second Edition is the ideal text for aspiring
teachers. Acclaimed authors Gene Hall, Linda Quinn, and Donna Gollnick thoroughly
prepare teacher education candidates to make a difference as teachers, presenting
first-hand stories and evidence-based practices while offering a student-centered
approach to learning. The authors target one of the biggest challenges facing many
of today’s schools—making sure that all students are learning—and help teachers
make student learning the primary focus in all that they do. From true-to-life
challenges that teachers will face (high-stakes testing, student learning
assessments, low teacher retention, Common Core Standards) to the inspiration and
joy they will discover throughout their teaching careers, this text paints a
realistic picture of the real life of a teacher.
Research Methods and Design in Sport Management Damon P. S. Andrew 2011 This text
explains research design, implementation, analysis and assessment criteria with a
focus on specific procedures unique to sport managament.
Writing for College: the Eight Step Program to Writing Academic Argument Papers
Using the Template Method Rebecca Smith
Beginnings William J. Kelly 1991
Econometrics Ben Vogelvang 2005 Economists are regularly confronted with results
of quantitative economics research. Econometrics: Theory and Applications with
EViews provides a broad introduction to quantitative economic methods, for example
how models arise, their underlying assumptions and how estimates of parameters or
other economic quantities are computed. The author combines econometric theory
with practice by demonstrating its use with the software package "EViews" through
extensive use of screen shots. The emphasis is on understanding how to select the
right method of analysis for a given situation, and how to actually apply the
theoretical methodology correctly. The "EViews" software package is available from
'Quantitive Micro Software'. Written for any undergraduate or postgraduate course
in Econometrics.
International Liability Regime for Biodiversity Damage Akiho Shibata 2014-03-26
The Nagoya-Kuala Lumpur Supplementary Protocol on Liability and Redress to the
Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety, adopted on 15 October 2010 in Nagoya, Japan,
provides an international liability regime for biodiversity damage caused by
living modified organisms (LMOs). Its adoption marks a significant development in
the legal design for international environmental liability regimes, as it
incorporates for the first time in global treaties an administrative approach to
liability. This book examines the Supplementary Protocol from both practitioner
and academic perspectives. In its three parts the book explores the historical
development, legal significances, and future implementation of the core provisions
of the Supplementary Protocol, focusing specifically on its incorporation of an
administrative approach to liability for biodiversity damage and its relation to
civil liability. Contributors to the volume include Co-Chairs of the negotiating
group and the negotiators and advisors from some of the key negotiating Parties,
offering valuable insights into the difficult-to-read provisions of the
Supplementary Protocol. The book demonstrates the significant changes in the
political configuration of environmental treaty negotiations which have come about
in the twenty-first century, and argues that the liability approach of the
Supplementary Protocol has important implications for future development of
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international liability regimes under international environmental law.
APA Made Easy | In Accordance with the 6th Edition APA Manual Scott Matkovich 2012
15 Minutes. That's as long as we think any student should have to spend formatting
their papers. Unfortunately, students often spend hours trying to find answers
from hard to follow manuals or confusing websites. Whether you want a step-by-step
guide to building a title page, suggestions for writing with greater clarity, or
freedom from doing internet searches every time you have a question about APA
standards, APA Made Easy is the only blueprint that you will need for writing in
APA style. This comprehensive writing guide includes illustrated steps for
formatting an APA document in: Microsoft Word 2010, Microsoft Word 2011 for Mac,
Microsoft Word 2013, and Apple's Pages programs. You will also learn how to build
an APA formatted paper from the ground up by understanding: • How to outline
information you've already gathered. • How to write an essay or research paper
from an outline. • How to write a solid introduction. • How to use the required
headings in a research paper including Abstracts, Method, Subjects and
Participants, Materials or Apparatus, Results, and Discussion sections. • Building
Citations within your paper and on your Reference page. Also included in this
guide: • APA examples and high resolution screen shots to help students correctly
format documents within 15 minutes. • Over 150 completed Reference examples • Over
60 completed In-Text Citation examples • How to use Headings effectively in your
writing • Specific examples that cover how to cite new media such as blog posts,
emails, websites, online lectures, computer programs, social media and much more.
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• A new section on using and citing DOI's (Digital Object Identifiers) for new
media. • A Short Sample paper in APA format. • For more information on APA Made
Easy and downloadable APA templates visit: YouVersusTheWorld.com.
Painter X for Photographers Martin Addison 2007 Written specifically for
photographers, this resource gives a complete overview of Painter X, showing how
to master each exciting tool, including the brand-new RealBristle and Smart Stroke
brush libraries. The accompanying DVD contains more than two hours of video
tutorials.
De plakfactor Chip Heath 2015-03-10 Waarom zijn broodjeaapverhalen zo hardnekkig
en vergeten we alledaagse waarheden zo gemakkelijk? Hoe maakt een krant een kop
die ervoor zorgt dat we door willen lezen? En waarom onthouden we complexe
verhalen wel, maar complexe feiten niet? Waarom floreren sommige ideeën van meet
af aan, terwijl andere razendsnel ter ziele gaan? En hoe verbeter je de kansen van
waardevolle ideeën? In De plakfactor leggen Chip en Dan Heath uit hoe je de
kleefkracht van ideeën kunt versterken. Deze onmisbare gids laat zien dat ‘sticky’
ideeën hun kracht ontlenen aan zes belangrijke eigenschappen, die ook jij kunt
leren beheersen. Dit boek gaat over een van de belangrijkste aspecten van
menselijk gedrag en zal de manier waarop je ideeën overbrengt ingrijpend
veranderen. De plakfactor is provocerend, onthullend en vaak verrassend grappig.
Het onthult de cruciale principes van succesvolle ideeën en de strategieën om je
eigen boodschap meer kleefkracht te geven.
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